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Diary Dates 

September 

w/c 18 After-school clubs start 

New staff members 

We are pleased to announce that these new staff members have joined us: 

Mrs McNamee  New Oystercatcher class teacher 

Mrs Jones   EYFS Assistant in the Nursery 

Miss Harding   Teaching Assistant in school, who joined us in the Summer Term. 

Welcome back! 

It has been a delight to see the smiles of the children returning to school this week. Our youngest 

school pupils, the new Reception class, have also popped in with their parents ahead of their first day 

on Monday—and they were excited to start in Miss Barnard’s class! Welcome also to our new pupils 

who have joined us. Their learning journeys for this year have got off to a great start and we look    

forward to a successful year! 

Certificates and attendance next week 

Our class attendance tracking and teachers awarding certificates to their pupils will re-start next week. 

After-school clubs 

This term’s after-school clubs will be starting week commencing 18th September and a letter will 

come home with details next week. As usual, spaces in clubs can be booked via Arbor (we won’t offer 

clubs to our Reception year pupils this early in the academic year). 

Teaching PSHE in school 

At Padstow School, we use the SCARF scheme of work which stands 

for: Safety, Caring, Achievement, Resilience and Friendship. 

SCARF is a whole-school approach to promoting behaviour, safety, achievement and wellbeing –    

crucial for children to achieve their best, academically and socially. It provides a strong, tangible 

framework; promoting a positive ethos and values throughout all lessons encouraging children to 

strive to achieve their best. It provides a heathy outlook towards life, promoting respect, caring       

attitudes and celebrating differences, providing a safe environment for children to be confident and 

successful learners.  

In school, we aim to deliver a comprehensive curriculum following six units of study – each unit is     

revisited each year to enable a progression in skills, knowledge and understanding. 

To find out more, visit our website page:  Padstow School - PSHE/RSE  

Printed newsletter upon request 

If you would like to receive a printed newsletter each week as well as a digital copy, please email        

hello@padstowschool.org and let us know. 

https://www.padstowschool.org/web/psherse/556773

